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Porter SIPS and Off-gassing

 

  

Formaldehyde and its possible adverse health effects are commonly in the news. The OSB used in SIPs does 
not contain the dangerous urea formaldehyde, but does contain a safe chemical called phenol formaldehyde. 
Also, the levels of formaldehyde released from OSB are extremely small, only about 0.1 parts per million. This 
level is actually about the same as the level normally found in nature. According to the research that has been 
done, formaldehyde at this level poses no health risks.

For more, see: www.portersips.com/apaformaldehyde.pdf


